
 

Corrections Report 
 

Hello everyone, 

 

New officers: Kim M., Chair; Hank H., Co- Chair; John M., Secretary  

 

We will be having hybrid monthly meetings, both in person at Intergroup office and by Zoom 

beginning January 25. 

 

Priority goals for this year: A) Streamline our volunteer vetting process; B) Better our 

communication among members and internal facility liaisons; C) Increase our number of 

volunteers outside of Gaston and Mecklenburg County facilities, and D) Make more approved 

literature available within the facilities we serve. 

 

We introduced a new AA conference-approved book to members -- AA in Prison: A Message of 

Hope and began the process for having it approved for facility libraries. 

 

We had 13 new volunteers sign up at our fall recruitment event. 

  

Next month and subsequent monthly reports will include metrics as to how many inmates we 

serve, how many volunteers are vetted and how many are currently in the vetting process. 

 

Thank you! 

Kim M. Correction Chair and Hank H. Corrections C-Chair 

Corrections@charlotteaa.org 

 
 

Nominations & Outreach Report 
 

Hello everyone, 

 

We are looking forward to starting our duties. One of the ways we hope to do this is by 

contacting the groups that didn’t participate last year.  

I know, for me, Intergroup has played a vital role in my life & sobriety.  

We hope our efforts will bring new attendance and a better knowledge of Intergroup’s 

importance.  

Thank you, 

Alex P., Chair,  

Herman W., Co-Chair 

nominations@charlotteaa.org 

 

Special Thanks to: Lyndsey for staying on as our Media Person 
 

Committee Reports 
 

 


